
JOIN NGEE ANN SECONDARY SCHOOL’S PARENT SUPPORT GROUP! 
 
Dear Parents of Sec 1 students, 
 
A warm and heartfelt welcome to you and your child to the Ngee Ann Secondary School (NAS) family! 
 
The Ngee Ann Secondary (NAS) Parent Support Group (PSG) is an active and engaged parent organisation 
that has enjoyed strong partnership and continuous support from the school. As a dynamic and dedicated group, 
we have successfully initiated and organised various PSG activities and provided unwavering support to the 
school over the years. 
 
We would be honoured to be your parenting partner in the coming years and to work together with you in the 
journey of nurturing our children. We would like to extend an invitation to you to join our vibrant PSG as a member. 
You may scan the QR code below to sign up. 
 

To help you better understand the PSG’s work and involvements with our children’s education, the NAS PSG 
will have a booth in school, specifically for Sec 1 parents, on Thursday 4 January 2024 from 4.30pm to 7pm. 
This is an opportunity for parents who are new to NAS to connect with the PSG and gain insights to volunteering 
at NAS. You can learn about who we are, our activities, how to become a part of our group, and how you can 
support the school, students, and other parents through volunteer work. Kindly mark down this special day and 
we look forward to meeting you on 4 January! 
 
Please contact the PSG Secretary via email at psg_secretary@nass.moe.edu.sg if you need any clarifications.  
 
We look forward to your PSG membership and the opportunity to meet you at our next event. 
 
 
Warmest regards, 
 
Mdm Lim Beng Choon 
NAS PSG Chairperson 
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